
 

 

State Working Group on Zero Emission Vehicles 

to Meet May 17 
 

The Zero Emission Vehicle Interagency Working Group (ZEVIWG) is a collaboration of 

State of Oregon agencies focused on implementing the directives of Governor’s 

Executive Order No. 17-21, tackling cost, infrastructure, and information gaps in order 

to help accelerate the transition to electric vehicles.  

The public is invited to a meeting the ZEVIWG will hold in Portland on Friday, May 17 to 

share updates on Oregon’s progress on the Executive Order directives and to seek public 

feedback. In particular, the ZEVIWG encourages comments and feedback on identifying 

and addressing the barriers to equitable, widespread adoption of electric vehicles in 

Oregon. 

Meeting details are below, and an agenda is available on the Oregon Department of 

Energy’s website. If you are unable to attend the meeting in person, please submit 

comments to evan.m.elias@oregon.gov.  

 

ZEVIWG Public Meeting 

Friday, May 17, 2019  | 10:30 a.m. to noon 

Portland State Office Building 

Conference Room 1A 

800 NE Oregon Street 

Portland, OR 97232 

 

Available Assistance: If you need special accommodations to participate in the meeting, 

please contact Linda Ross at 503-378-6874 or linda.ross@oregon.gov at least 48 hours 

prior to the meeting. 
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